
 
 
 
 

Grade 6 Camp 2017 
Sovereign Hill, Ballarat 

 
 
 
Date:    Monday 5th June to Wednesday 7th June, 2017 
 
Cost:   $295.00      (via Qkr Please – Can be paid in full or 2 installments) 
     1st Installment $170.00  -  2nd Installment $125.00 
 
   CSEF   Pay 1st installment only $170.00 
 
Venue:  Sovereign Hill, Ballarat  (39-41 Magpie Street, Ballarat Vic 3550) 

 
Payment Due:  Thursday 11th May, 2017  -  via Qkr please  (any difficulty paying by this date,  
          please contact the office) 
 
Transport: Public Transport. Metro trains (Belgrave to Southern Cross), VLine Trains (Southern 

Cross to Ballarat), Ballarat Bus Line (Ballarat station to Sovereign Hill) 
 
 
Bring: Morning tea and lunch in a small container/bag for first day. A refillable NAMED water 

bottle. A full packing list is to follow. NO bedding or towels will be required. 
 
Dress: Full school uniform. Comfortable walking shoes. 
 
Our Historical Camp to Sovereign Hill will be from Monday 5th June to Wednesday 7th June, (3 days, 2 
nights). Ballarat is such an integral part of Victoria’s architectural, social and economic history and 
development. Sovereign Hill offers the students the chance to experience living in the past, gold rush, gold 
fever, immigration, 19th Century Chinese culture and tales of our putrid past. They will also attend two night 
shows, Blood on the Southern Cross and a Pantomime as well as a daytime mine tour and have time to 
explore Sovereign Hill. Students will be in small groups and be supervised by adults at all times. Students will 
stay 2 nights at the Sovereign Hill Comfort Inn (on site) and will participate in 2 full days of activities.  
To reduce cost and to add to the experience, the students will be using public transport to travel to and from 
the camp. 

PAYMENT DUE BY: 11th May, 2017 
 

  

If your child will not be attending please email your teacher or 
the.patch.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au   Thank you. 
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